
   
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our Celebrating Age concert 

 

What is the Celebrating Age concert? 

The Celebrating Age concert is a music event for everyone. It will be a showcase 

of different musical performances that will be fun and joyful. 

 

Where is it happening?  

The Celebrating Age Concert is at Bristol Beacon.   

Bristol Beacon looks like this: 
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When is it happening?  

 

The Celebrating Age Concert will place at Bristol Beacon, 

Trenchard Street, BS1 5AR, on Wednesday 30th October. 

Audience seated from: 10.30am 

Start time: 11.00am 

End time: 12:50pm 

You are welcome to come join us for all or just some the concert. There will be a 

15 minute break in the middle of the concert.  

 

Do I need a ticket?  

Yes.  

You can book a ticket on the Bristol Beacon website by visiting: 

https://bristolbeacon.org/whats-on/celebrating-age-concert/ 

Tickets are free, but you might like to give a donation.  

Where to come in?  

You enter Bristol Beacon through an entrance on Colston Street. The door on 

Colston Street looks like this: 

https://bristolbeacon.org/whats-on/celebrating-age-concert/
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How can I get 

there? 

Bristol Beacon is located at Trenchard Street, BS1 5AR.  

Disabled parking can be found in the NCP Trenchard Street 

car park.  

A lay-by for curb-side drop-off is immediately outside Bristol Beacon on Pipe 

Lane. 

 

What will I experience at the Celebrating Age Concert 

During the Celebrating Age concert there will be three different performances, 

which will take place on a stage. A compere will be announcing each one. 

Here is the programme: 

  

11:00- 11:20am  Grassy Knoll Ukulele 
Ensemble 
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11:25-11:45 Artuba – Folk/Calypso 
Duo 

 
 

Interval – 15 mins 

12:00-12:45 Sisters of Swing – this 
will be quite loud! 

 
 

There will be lots of people and sometimes it might be a little bit loud.  

      

Toilets 

Our accessible toilet facilities are found on all levels and are 

signposted in the building. 

Registered assistance dogs and emotional support animals 

are allowed. 

We also have a changing places toilet. 

 

Who will be around to support? 

Stewards will be wearing blue t-shirts 

 

 

 

 

Anyone in these uniforms will be able to help you. 
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When something is new, this might make us feel a little nervous or 

anxious… and that is ok.  

 

 

 

We might also feel happy or excited… that is all OK too. 

 

 

  

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Bristol Beacon. 

If you have any questions, please contact:  

access@bristolbeacon.org 

0117 2034040 

https://bristolbeacon.org/access/ 

mailto:access@bristolbeacon.org
https://bristolbeacon.org/access/

